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Horrible HORRIBLE idea. We need resources for mental health and drug addiction, 

not giving “house less” (non tax paying) people the right to SUE citizens that want to 

enjoy public spaces without drug paraphernalia and feces nearby. Completely 

unacceptable that this is being considered. Do better.  


